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Angela Charles

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2014 4:08 PM
To: 'WOODS.MONICA@leg.state.fl.us'
Subject: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 2876)

This document is being rejected per OPC/Woods’ phone call to CLK/Menasco, advising that discovery was 
filed rather than the notice of service.  It was requested that we reject this filing, and advised that the notice of 
service will be forthcoming. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
SEP 15, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 05152-14
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Angela Charles

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2014 4:08 PM
To: 'WOODS.MONICA@leg.state.fl.us'
Subject: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 2875)

This document is being rejected per OPC/Woods’ phone call to CLK/Menasco, advising that discovery was 
filed rather than the notice of service.  It was requested that we reject this filing, and advised that the notice of 
service will be forthcoming. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
  

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
SEP 15, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 05152-14
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Angela Charles

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2014 4:06 PM
To: 'WOODS.MONICA@leg.state.fl.us'
Subject: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 2874)

This document is being rejected per OPC/Woods’ phone call to CLK/Menasco, advising that discovery was 
filed rather than the notice of service.  It was requested that we reject this filing, and advised that the notice of 
service will be forthcoming. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
SEP 15, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 05152-14
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Angela Charles

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2014 4:05 PM
To: 'WOODS.MONICA@leg.state.fl.us'
Subject: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 2873)

This document is being rejected per OPC/Woods’ phone call to CLK/Menasco, advising that discovery was 
filed rather than the notice of service.  It was requested that we reject this filing, and advised that the notice of 
service will be forthcoming. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
  

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
SEP 15, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 05152-14




